22" Sunday, in Ordinary, Jime (Year B): ~ 28-29 Buguat 2021

_ LITURGIES /WEEKDAY MASSES

THE CATHOLIC PARISH OF GORDON

St brigic[’s, Ballan ~ St. Patrick’s, Gordon ~ St. Michaebs, Springbanlc
Thc Gordon Far‘ish isa supcrvisccl, community-lccl Parish ~ Farish Lcadcrship Team: Suc Da|3, Lin Bowcrs s Joan Bour‘«:, Slwanc
Carcy, Marie Shanahan, Brendan Maher, Dan Toohcy, Paul McDowell &Jagnc Bosworth
Supcrvising Fricst: Fr Ed Moioncﬁ Fn’cst: Fr Sajan Mathew
Parish 5ccrctar5/ Parish Office (_rucsdags 9.§Oam-—2.30|:>m): 8 5368 9280 or 0492 90% 409
Egordon@ba"arat.catholic.org.au ~B www.ba”arat.catho[ic.org.au (Fo”ow Parish !inks)

baptisms, Marriagcs, Funcra|s and Maintenance: contact Farish Sccrctarg ~ Sagcguarding Ogiccr: Lin Eowcrs
PARISH VISION: That all parishioners and visitors are welcomed as family and nourished as the Body of Christ

St. Brigid’s Primary School Acting Principal: Jayne Bosworth 7 53681015 www.sbballan.catholic.edu.au

St. Patrick’s Primary School Principal: Mr Paul McDowell 7 53689495  www.spgordon.catholic.edu.au

Hard copies will be available inside the Churches when COVID
restrictions are lifted.

Parish Schools

Collections in Church last weekend
Loose Presbytery: $356.80 l Parish: $243.00
Planned Giving  Envelopes 2020/21: $775.00 (updated)

Our Diocesan Community — Issue 2 2021 is now available.

Planned Giving Program
If you have not yet received your Planned Giving Envelopes for
this financial year, please notify the Parish Secretary.

Thank You

“Margaret and Catherine Green would like to thank the people
of the Parish of Gordon and St Brigid’s community for their
COVID - Mass Attendance prayers, and their care and support during John’s illness and
No Mass will be held this weekend in the Parish of Gordon due | following John’s recent passing. John greatly enjoyed the
to COVID restrictions. friendship of the people of St Brigid’s community and the
wider Parish, and he valued these connections as an important

The Combined Newsletter will be available via email. part of his life”.

Fr Sajan celebrates mass each weekday morning (except Mondays) - Bungaree 9.30am All Welcome!
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. fS“’?‘:’?W‘ 2wSunday | S Sndly ) 4%Sunday | 52 Sundey PRAYER TO ST. JOSEPH

Sat 6.30pm | ‘Dunn‘st‘ov‘\/n’w] Springbank | Dunnstown | ClarkesHill | Springbank Remember O Most P”T? .

Sun8.45am | Gordon | Bungaree . Gordon’ Gordon | Bungaree spouse Ofthe Blessed Virgin

Sun 10.30am Ballan Ballan Ballan Ballan Ballan Mary, my great protector,

Korobeit Sat 6.30pm ~ Creswick 8.45am ~ Daylesford 10.30am Saint ]oseph, that no one ever

ST. MICHAEL'S CATHOLIC PARISH ~ BUNGAREE
St Fctc:‘s, Clar‘ccs Hl“ ~ St Brcndan’s, Dunns’cown ~ St Michacl’s, Bungarcc
Farish Administrator: Fr 523]3!1 Mathew ~ & 5334 0450 ~ C/— Fost Og:icc, bungarcc Vic3%52
Fan’sl’i Sccrctarg/ Farish Ogicc ﬂ—hursday 9.}Oam—-2..5OPm): 5368 9280 or 0492 903% 409
< bungarcc@ba”arat.cathohcorg.au ~ B www.ba|larat.cathohc‘org.au (Follow Parish links)

www.smclarkeshill.catholic.edu.au
www.sbdunnstown.catholic.edu.au

St. Mary’s School, Clarkes Hill Principal: Inez French@ 5334 5280
St. Brendan’s School, Dunnstown Principal: Inez French® 5334 7604

Parish Schools

Collections last weekend:
| Presbytery: $414.00 |  Parish: $510.00 |

Year of St Joseph Monthly Reflection: Each month during the
year of St Joseph, the Australian Catholic Bishops
Conference will publish a reflection on the various aspects of
St Joseph's life and character. Lara Kirk, Marriage, Family
and Relationships Co-ordinator for the Archdiocese of
Canberra and Goulburn, reflects on “The Holy Family”
The Combined Newsletter will be available via email. https://catholic.org.aufyearofstjoseph

Hard copies will be available when COVID restrictions are Copies of Reflections-The Holy Family can be picked up at
lifted. Church.

COVID - Mass Attendance
No Mass will be held this weekend in the Parish of Bungaree
due to COVID restrictions.

Our Diocesan Community — Issue 2 2021 is now available.

READER/INTERCESSIONS OFFERTORY WEEDKDAY MASSES

Ordinary Time Josh 24: 1-2,15:18; Eph5: 2132

Tuesday - 9.30am Bungaree
Wednesday - 9.30am Bungaree
Thursday ~ 9.30am Bungaree

Clarkeé Hill—é.édpm

Gordon-8.45am

Ballan-10.30am

6:8; James 1: 1718, 2122, 27; MK7; 18,1415, 2122
Friday — 9.30am Bungaree
Saturday - 9.30am Bungaree

prlhgban -6.3bpm
Bungaree-8.45am

Ballan-10.30am Holy Hour ~ 1* Thursday of each Month
_ 4/sSeptember. | | 2374 Sundayin Ordinary Time Isa35:4-7; James2:15 o ‘
Dunnstown-6.30pm Mick McKay Friday- Benediction after each 9.30 am mass

Gordon -8.45am Joan Bourke Saturday- Reconciliation after 9.30 am mass

Ballan-10.30am Bert Jarvis, Lin Bowers

had recourse to your

Recent Deaths: Anna Paarhammer and Robert Marshall (who passed away last Wednesday protection or implored your
night at his home in Ballan). aid without obtaining relief.
Confiding therefore in your
goodness, I come before you.
Do not turn down my
petitions, foster father of the
We offer our prayerful support for the sick: Anna Bartaska, Mitchell Prendergast, Lyla Geary, Redeemer, but gmciously
Christine Hall, Mary Cassar, Michelle Hall, Louise Smith, George Roberts, Thelma Keating, receive them, Amen.

John Ryan, Moira Myers, Stan Mahar, Lore Winter, Noel Craven, Alice Gardiner, Eileen Haintz

Anniversaries: Con Toohey, Brian O’Regan, Patricia Ryan, Therese Johnson, Maureen Everard,
Maureen Mabher, Rita Powell, Sylvia Fisher, Jim Caddy, Dawn Kelly, Elsie Butler, Emma Squire,
Frank Kennedy, Martin Gleeson, Patrick Keating, and Dorothy O’Donochue.

Plenary Council - Continuing the Journey

The last twelve or so months of our Plenary Council Journey has required many unplanned changes due to the impact of COVID-19
and the restrictions which do not allow people to gather. With the publication of the Plenary Council agenda, we can however
reflect and pray with the sixteen questions that form the agenda. With this in mind, we extend to people in the diocese an
invitation, another opportunity, to engage in the process and to listen deeply to the voice of the Spirit.

PLEASE SEE ATTACHED HANDOUT (Hard copies of the handout available from Church after COVID Restrictions lifted). Please feel
free to complete this individually or after lockdown as part of a small group depending on COVID restrictions. It can be printed
out, then emailed or posted back in or you can just send answers via email to pastoralministry@ballarat.catholic.org.au. Any
submissions will be forwarded to the Diocesan Members to the Plenary Council.

As we are not able to gather as a community at this time due to COVID restrictions, this opportunity to respond may be a way for
you to spend some quiet time in reflection, thinking about the agenda of the Council and the future of the Church, on your life and
prayer life. i1t may be of comfort to know that others from your faith community may be reflecting on this at a similar time.

Another way of “Continuing the Journey” is taking part in the national prayer campaign and in a special way support the Plenary
Council. As the first Assembly in October 2021 draws nearer, all people are invited to become ‘Prayer Partners’ to accompany the
Members and invoke the Holy Spirit on this historic gathering for the Church in Australia. The “Fan the Flame” resources have
been designed so they can be used by individuals or by parishes with groups of any size and in any setting. They include material
for each week as well as material that can be used at any time to support prayerful preparation for the Plenary Council. Resources

«can be accessed at https://plenarycouncil.catholic.org.au/fantheflame/

Fan the Flame: Towards Plenary Assembly One October 2021. “This people honours me only with lip-service, while their hearts are far
from me.” Mark 7:1-8,14-15,21-23

Unless we train ministers capable of warmmg people’s hearts, of walking with them in the night, of dialoguing with their hopes
and disappointments, of mending their brokenness, what hope can we have for our present and future journey? (Pope Francis,
Meeting with the Bishops of Brazil, Rio de Janeiro, 28 Jjuly 2013) http://plenarycouncil.catholic.org.au/fantheflame/

Social Justice Sunday - August 29, 2021

The launch of the Social Justice Statement was held on August 5 and Bishop Paul features in this video. Watch it at
https://lwww.youtube.com/watch?v=LvL X2BQiOjM&feature=emb_logo The Social Justice Statement 2021-22: Cry of the Earth, Cry of
the Poor, affirms that “we human beings need a change of heart, mind, and behaviour”. Download the statement from the ACBC
Office for Social Justice website https://socialjustice.catholic.org.au/2021/06/24/social-justice-statement-2021-22/.

World Day of Prayer for the Environment (1 September)

Pope Francis has set aside 15 Sept each for praying for the care of creation. Read Laudato Si' and visit the Laudato Si” Action
Platform to see how we can all play our part. https://laudatosiactionplatform.org/

For info go to: https://cafod.org. uk/News/UK news/Celebrate-World-Day-of-Prayer/ and https://justiceandpeace.org.aufworld-day-
of-prayer-for-the-care-of-creation/ The Season of Creation is celebrated from 15 Sept to 4™ Oct (Feast St Francis of Assisi).

Engaging Your Faith is a series of 13 online sessions offered by the Catholic Theological College/University of Divinity from 21st
August to 16th September. Online delivery via Zoom. Registration is essential, $20 per session. Visit the Engaging Your Faith
webpage for more detail at https://ctc.edu.au/news-and-events/engaging-your-faith/

“Mission: one heart many voices” Virtual Conference

Inspired by Jesus, this conference will focus on themes of encounter on the margins, inclusion, governance and synodality and
challenge you to consider contemporary mission in light of Pope Francis’ teaching, witness and vision of liminal leadership in
mission. The Conference is from September 1-3, 2021 and is being convened by Catholic Religious Australia in conjunction with
Catholic Mission. An opportunity not to be missed. Check it out at https://2021.mohmv.com.au/.



